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November 10, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Each year, the Village of Manteno holds a special holiday coloring contest for students in Pre-K through 4th grade 

who are residents of Manteno.   On Saturday, December 5th at 5:30pm, Santa will be “Sleighing Down Main”—a 

new, socially-distanced version of Santa on the Square.   Our coloring contest winners in each age division will get 

a once-in-a lifetime chance to ride in Santa’s sleigh and are invited to help the mayor “magically” turn on the 

millions of Christmas lights in downtown Manteno.    

  

The coloring contest is your child’s entry into a chance to help lead this magical event. You MUST fill out the top 

portion on the coloring sheet (name, age/grade, parent/guardian, phone number).  One winner per division will 

be selected by a panel of judges. There are three age divisions:  

Pre-K and Kindergarten 

1st and 2nd grades 

3rd and 4th grades 

 

Coloring sheets must be completed and returned to Village Hall at the drive thru or after-hours drop box (98 E. 

Third St.)  by Monday, November 30. Results will be announced on Wednesday, December 2 by 4pm.  Winners 

will be contacted by phone and announced on the Village of Manteno Facebook page and in local papers.  By 

entering into the contest, you are giving permission for your child’s photo to be taken should they be selected as a 

contest winner. 

  

Happy Holidays,  

 
Sarah Marion 

Marketing & Community Relations Director, Village of Manteno 

815-929-4844 


